
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
21st May 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
 

School Uniform is now in stock and available for purchase.  If you would like to place a school uniform order, then 

please complete the attached order form and return it to school with your child together with your payment (cash 

or cheque made payable to Camphill PS).  Uniform will be sent home either on the day the order is received or the 

next with a receipt.  If necessary, it may be exchanged as long as it is returned in the original packaging with a 

note indicating what size is required. 

 

We would like to draw your attention to two new items of school 

uniform stock, a Camphill PS PE Kit bag (suitable for P5-P7 pupils) 

and a schoolbag/backpack (suitable for P3-P7 pupils), a photo of 

each item is shown below.  Should you wish to place an order for 

either of the above items simply complete the relevant section on 

the attached order form and return to school together with your 

payment.  School will then place an order with our uniform supplier 

and endeavour to have all orders fulfilled before school 

recommences. 

 

As we prepare for the new school year over the summer 

months, please remember when purchasing school uniform 

that all sweatshirts and polo shirts must have the school 

logo on them and grey trousers/skirts must be worn along 

with black shoes.  School logo coats are preferred but 

are not compulsory.  Please remember uniform is in stock 

in school and is available to purchase from the school 

office throughout the school year at a slightly cheaper price than “Select Kids”.  
 

Please note no school uniform orders will be accepted after Friday 21st June this term.  Uniform will not be 

available to purchase from Monday 24th June to Friday 28th June 2019 inclusive but will be on sale again 

between 10am and 2pm on Wednesday 21st and Thursday 22nd August and between 10am and 12pm on Friday 

23rd August 2019.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs. K. McMaster 

 

PRINCIPAL 


